From: David Williams <David@planningresolution.co.uk>

Sent: 27 April 2016 15:35

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: RE: 2-6 Southampton Row London WC1B 4AA - aircon units (1827/P,
1828/L

Charles

Please find attached reports and commentary from Hann Tucker demonstrating and confirming that
the proposed AHU are 5dBA below background levels. | append photographs below which hopefully
identify the location of the proposed AHU within the lightwell. | attach the submitted plans an
directions for your ease of information.
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With kind regards
David

David Williams MRTPI
Director

Mob: 07702 759 034
Office: 0203 151 1626
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